
Elizabeth Street Greening Update 

31st August 2023 
 

 

Dublin City Council Parks, Biodiversity and Landscape Department have progressed the plans for the 
greening of Elizabeth Street in Drumcondra, in conjunction with E&T department.  The greening 
works will involve tree –build-outs on the southern side of the street, which will include SuDs tree 
pits, containing 7 no. new trees and pollination friendly planting schemes. These works will involve 
the removal of 11 no. paid parking spaces along the southern side of the street.  

Following a public consultation held on the road with the residents of Elizabeth street on 19th July 
2023 last, the following comments were noted; 

Over 80% of Elizabeth Street households said that they would like trees to be planted on Elizabeth 
Street in response to a questionnaire in July 2020. This was the starting point of the project.   No 
negative responses were received & 3 houses were unoccupied at the time.  

Over a third of households either attended the on-street consultation on 19 July 2023 or made 
contact in support of the project in lieu of attending.  All feedback has been positive and supportive.    
At least 3 houses are currently unoccupied.  

There was a welcome for the plan and overall support for the layout/design for the planting.      

This project will be delivered under the Landscape and Minor Works Framework, which is currently 
going through the procurement department. Once we are in a position to tender, we can expect 
work to commence with the intention of completing the scheme within the upcoming Spring 2024 
planting season. 

 



 

 

 

Deirdre Prince 

Executive Landscape Architect & Parks Officer, Central Parks District 

Email: deirdre.prince@dublincity.ie 
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